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What You 

Need & When… 

 

Bring a water bottle daily and 

take it home to be washed every 

night. 

 

As the weather gets colder 

please wear appropriate warm 

clothing. 

 

Please remember to come to 

school wearing your PE Kit on 

our PE day.  

 

 

 
Home Help 

 

Home Learning will be issued 

monthly on TEAMS beginning in 

September. 

 

Small activities that make a 

difference:  

- Please take time to practise 

reading daily with your child to 

support their fluency and 

expression. 

- Practise counting forwards and 

backwards.  

- Practise telling the time.  

For example: Bed Time at 7pm 

 

 

 

Our Learning Summary 
 

Literacy – In Literacy we are reading, 

writing and listening and talking in all 
subject areas. 

Reading – We are reading short texts as 

we develop our reading strategies.  

Writing – This term we are writing 

recounts and ensuring we can work 

towards our genre and core targets. We 

will be working on retelling and evaluating 

our experiences. 

Listening & Talking – We are applying 

our listening rules in different contexts.  
 

Numeracy & Maths – This term we 

will be developing our number knowledge. 

We have been using word problems as we 

make links to real life contexts. 

- Place Value 

- Number Bonds 

- Money  
 

Health & Wellbeing – This term we 

have developed our Emotional Literacy. We 

can discuss our emotions appropriately.  

- PE – We will be learning to play different 

team games and developing our 

sportsmanship.  

 

IDL   Our interdisciplinary learning topic 

this term is The Magic Castle. We are 

looking forward to learning all about 

castles and using this knowledge across all 

areas of the curriculum. 

 

 
 

News 

What a wonderful start we have had to Primary 4b! The children in Primary 4b have settled in so well to the Middle Area and are 

having so much fun learning in their classroom. We are aware of the rules and routines we need to follow in class and the reasons 

why these rules are important. We work hard every day to demonstrate our school values of Kindness, Perseverance and Success 

and our vision to Be the Best We Can Be. Primary 4b have worked with different teachers across the areas of the curriculum: Mrs 

Chen for Numeracy, Mrs McDonald for Literacy and Mrs Donald for RME. Primary 4b are looking forward to the term ahead and 

all the exciting learning that is in store for us. I am extremely proud of how hard-working, resilient and kind the children in 

Primary 4b are and of the overwhelmingly positive start they have had to their fourth year in school. 

 

 

 

 
Term 1:  Important Dates 

September  

 20th and 21st September 

– Pupil holidays 

October 

 5th and 6th October – 

Parent Consultations 

 

 8th October – October 
holiday begins. 

 
 19th October – Pupils 

return to school. 
 

 

 

Communication 

 

We love to share our learning 

with you so  

please follow us on Twitter: 

@MissCalderKPS  

 

Finally, if you need to get in 

contact with Miss Calder 

please phone the office. 

01506 434012 


